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The Hon’ble Vice-chancellor 
The Assam Royal Global University 
Guwahati, Assam 
 
Sub: Re. Recording of MOOC on Regulatory Governance. 
 
Sir, 
Most respectfully, I am writing this letter to your goodself in reference to development of Two MOOC 
programmes on ‘Regulatory Governance’ and Administrative Ethics in Governance’ approved by the UGC-CEC 
wherein the faculty members having expertise in the area of Public Policy, Public Administration, Law and 
Governance have been involved from various part of India. I wish to draw your kind attention towards the fact 
that the faculty from your esteemed university namely Dr. Meenu Sharma, Department of Public Administration 
is also contributing in the development of the E content of this MOOC. She is contributing around Nine (09) 
modules in the above-mentioned MOOC Programme. However, in view of difficulty in her commuting from 
Guwahati to Bathinda, I request your goodself to please permit the recording of MOOC at the state of the art 
infrastructural studio of your esteemed university. 
I will be grateful for your kind gesture of permitting and extending the support to her.  
 

 

            

(Dr. Tarun Arora)  
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Mailbox of drmeenusharma

Subject: Invitation for recording of videos for SWAYAM MOOCs on
'Administrative Ethics in Governance'
From: Manpreet Singh Budhail <manpreet@pbi.ac.in> on Wed, 13 Sep 2023 10:42:03

To: vc@rgu.ac

Cc: Tarun Arora <tarun.arora@cup.edu.in>

To,
 
Dr Meenu Sharma,
Department of Public Administration,
The Assam Royal Global University,
Guwahati, Assam
 
Subject: Invitation for the recording of videos for SWAYAM MOOCs on Administrative Ethics in Governance
 
Dear Dr Meenu Sharma,

I hope this email finds you well. I cordially invite you as a subject matter expert to record the video lectures in the
SWAYAM course on 'Administrative Ethics in Governance'. Dr Tarun Arora, Professor of Law, at Central
University of Punjab, is the course coordinator / PI of the said Course.

As you already know, SWAYAM is a highly acclaimed and prestigious project of the Ministry of Education, Govt.
of India and caters to providing quality education nationwide through the Internet. As an expert in the field of
Public Administration, your knowledge and experience would be invaluable in creating engaging and informative
content for the Course. 
 
The lectures will be recorded in the TV Studios of the Educational Multimedia Research Centre (EMRC), Punjabi
University, Patiala on September 22, 2023, from 09:00 AM to 04:00 PM.
 
I look forward to meeting you soon for this noble cause.

Best regards,

Er Manpreet Singh Budhail, 
Research Officer,
Educational Multimedia Research Centre,
A Centre of UGC on Electronic Media,
Punjabi University, Patiala - 147002. Punjab. INDIA.
Phone : +91-9915334000 (M)
manpreet[at]pbi.ac.in, manpreet.budhail[at]punjab.gov.in

                                              

Copy:
Office of the Vice-Chancellor, The Assam Royal Global University, Guwahati, Assam
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